FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000 (FOIA)/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 (EIR) 
· Non-recyclable waste
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:

I would like to know how much non-recyclable waste was collected from the kerbside in the two weeks after Black Friday (29th November) in 2019, compared to how much non-recyclable waste was collected from the kerbside in the two weeks before Black Friday. I would like to know this in weight if possible.
If it isn't possible to calculate how much non-recyclable rubbish was collected, then all rubbish would work. 
Answer:

Leicester City Council’s waste data for the period around Black Friday 2019 indicates that the volume of non-recyclable waste collected from the kerbside over this four week period was:

 

	Week commencing
	Non-recyclable waste collected from the kerbside (tonnes)

	18th November 2019
	1,510.54 tonnes

	25th November 2019
	1,480.28 tonnes

	2nd December 2019
	1,481.78 tonnes

	9th December 2019
	1,456.10 tonnes


Thus, in the two weeks after Black Friday 2019, the volume of non-recyclable waste collected from the kerbside was 2,937.88 tonnes, compared with 2,990.82 tonnes in the previous two weeks. 
This 52.94 tonnes reduction represents a drop of 1.77%.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
